
 Be better than you thought you could be Summer Term 2024 

Welcome 
As we approach the summer examination 

series we offer our students many opportunities to 

support them in achieving academic excellence. Learning in 

class is of number one importance and on top of this, we 

encourage our students to get involved in our wider offer. As well as 

many revision classes during the school day and after school, next week we will 

launch our well-attended Masterclasses. Next week will also see the launch of 

specialist tutor groups and Walk and Talk mocks during some lessons. We have expert 

teachers offering so much - read on later in the newsletter to find out more. 

Though achieving great grades is important it is not the only indicator of a student's preparedness for 

the complexities of the modern world. Today, more than ever, there is a growing emphasis on cultivating a 

broad set of skills and competencies that extend beyond the confines of the classroom. 

At Bosworth, we focus strongly on Professor Fullan's framework of six global competencies, the 6Cs, which have 

garnered significant attention in educational circles worldwide. Fullan, a renowned educational researcher and author, has 

articulated these competencies as essential pillars for equipping students with the capabilities needed to thrive in the 21st century. 

This week we celebrated with students across year groups who had been awarded the highest number of reward points for 

Collaboration. This 6C is all about cultivating the capacity to work effectively in diverse teams, leveraging collective stren gths to 

achieve common goals. Students enjoyed hot chocolate, fruit juice and croissants, as they were commended for their 

achievements. A reminder that our 6C Colours Award Evenings will take place later in the summer term. Encourage your child to 

keep getting their 6C passport signed off by their tutor and to focus on developing the 6Cs of character, citizenship, collaboration, 

creativity, communication, and critical thinking in lessons. 

Seeing so many of our key stage 3 students participating in the prestigious Junior Maths Challenge was fantastic. Students were 

intently focused on performing their best when I entered our Main Hall where the challenge occurred. This Maths Challenge plays a 

crucial role in fostering mathematical skills and enthusiasm among students. The challenge helps equip our 

children with essential skills like critical thinking and problem solving skills important for academic and 

personal success. A big thank you to Miss Barrowcliffe for organising this event. 

Famously Albert Einstein said, "Do not worry too much about your difficulty in mathematics; I can assure 

you that mine are still greater." This highlights the humility of Einstein, and encourages our students to 

approach maths with patience, resilience, and confidence, knowing that even the most brilliant minds have 

faced similar difficulties along their mathematical journey.  

Have a great weekend, 

Mr Brown,  

Headteacher 
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Futsal Champs Rewarded 
 
After winning the Futsal County Championship last 
week our Year 10 students were rewarded with hot 
chocolate and pastries on Thursday. 
Headteacher Mr Brown congratulated the players, 
along with coaches Miss Hall and Mr Lightfoot, on 
their achievements and joined in with the 
celebrations. 

U18 Football 
 
The U18 boys football team have reached their third 
final in as many years after beating Brooke House 
College 3-1 away in their semi-final.  
Bosworth took an early lead inside four minutes, 
when Dan T whipped a deep free kick into the box 
and Jacob S headed the ball into the back of the net. 
The lead was doubled midway through the first half 
when the ball fell to Theo S on the edge of the box 
and he hit the ball into the back of the net. Alvin A 
then made it 3-0 before half time after good play 
down the left from Owen S. 
Brooke House got a goal back midway through the 
second half but Bosworth held on to get the victory. 
Mr Lightfoot 

6C Celebration 
 
Thursday morning saw us celebrate the hard work of 
students across the Academy who have earned the 
most Collaboration reward points over recent weeks. 
Students enjoyed hot chocolate and pastries which 
were kindly served by teaching staff. 
Well done to all students and we look forward to the 
next 6C Celebration morning. 

Brooksby College Visit 
 
A group of 
students went to 
Brooksby Melton 
College last Friday 
for a session on 
the farm. 
The students 
enjoyed seeing 
the farm animals 
and the pleasant 
weather. 
Mrs Smith, Key 
Stage Four 
Administrator 
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Exam Preparation — Effective Revision Strategies 
 
Students at Bosworth Academy are developing ‘The Core 
Four’ - strategies designed to improve study skills for 
effective revision.  
Some study strategies are more effective than others. 
Click this link for a webinar, aimed at parents and carers, 
that discusses these study approaches in detail, and 
outlines ineffective strategies that students should 
avoid.  There is lots of useful practical advice, based on 
the latest evidence from research, that  parents/carers 
can use to support learning outside of the classroom. 
The strategies discussed are ideal for all students in Year 
7-13, particularly those in Year 10-13 who have 
upcoming exams. 
I recommend that you watch the webinar with your child, discuss their work in school and how they can 
implement the strategies at home in preparation for end of topic tests and exams. 
Mrs Patel, Associate SLT 

Why the Core Four? 
 Builds confidence 
 Reduces exam anxiety and stress 
 Improves grades 
 
Click each summary for more details 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2FLodJngqFc
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1g-WSh_Fu6maGTUhRZXEvo2yZRnJkAdrw/edit#slide=id.g27b156c10a0_0_0
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1g-WSh_Fu6maGTUhRZXEvo2yZRnJkAdrw/edit#slide=id.g27b156c10a0_0_0
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1g-WSh_Fu6maGTUhRZXEvo2yZRnJkAdrw/edit#slide=id.g27b156c10a0_0_0
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1g-WSh_Fu6maGTUhRZXEvo2yZRnJkAdrw/edit#slide=id.g27b156c10a0_0_0
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Revision Videos 
 
Miss Parkin and Miss O’Malley have produced 
videos to support both students and parents 
through revision. Please take a look at these short 
videos as I am sure there will be some great ways to 
help hone techniques both inside the classroom and 
at home.  
How to revise for Maths 
The Core 4 - how to revise 

Revision Masterclasses 
 
Our after school revision masterclasses return next 
week — allowing Year 11 students to focus on their 
revision with dedicated subject classes after school. 

We begin with Geography on Tuesday 30 April—
where we will meet in the canteen at 3.15. Free pizza 
will be available! A full timetable can be found here. 
Miss Alexander, Interventions Lead 

Fake Exam Papers Online 
 
Please be aware that there are fake exam papers 
circulating online. 
Don’t fall for these online scams. 
Trying to buy an exam paper, which claims to be 
real, is a serious matter. The penalties are strict, and 
you can end up losing your qualification, and your 
money! 
If you see anyone selling exam papers online, 
including on social media, it’s most likely a scam. 
Stay clear and report it to your teachers or exam 
board. 

Year 10 Trial Exams 
 
This week Year 10 have been working very hard 
revising for trial exams and completing them in the 
Main Hall. Over the coming weeks teachers will be 
feeding back to students areas they have succeeded 
in and things they need to do to improve. 
With one week to go, students should be continuing 
to revise using our Core 4 strategy and by 
completing past papers. 
 

Target Grades 
Earlier this year students received target grades 
based on their CAT 4 assessment. In previous years, 
these targets were set using KS2 assessment 
grades. For some students, the targets will be 
raised based on their trial exam grades and 
understanding of skills and concepts. These will be 
communicated with parents and students.  
Miss Baxter - Deputy Headteacher 
 Back to Contents 

Mental Health Exam Support 
 
As we head towards the main exam time it's worth 
revising how we can support young people at what 
can be a very stressful time. 
Young Minds have a series of support pages aimed to 
help with exam stress and anxiety. Their advice is 
available to help school staff, parents and carers and, 
of course, young people themselves. You can find 
this helpful advice at the links below: 
Parents 
Young people 

https://www.loom.com/share/cae974f621a44234bf92653727a5cbb9
https://www.loom.com/share/25b9e0963e4c433a9b22fbc2393100f0?utm_medium=gif
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2024/04/19084005/Masterclass-2024.pdf
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/blog/how-to-help-your-child-manage-exam-stress/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/young-person/coping-with-life/exam-stress/
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Year 11 Revision Classes — Week 1 
 

Please see a full timetable of Year 11 Revision Classes during Week 1 breaks and afterschool. 
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Year 11 Revision Classes — Week 2 
 

Please see a full timetable of Year 11 Revision Classes during Week 2 breaks and afterschool. 
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Sports Day Sponsorship 
 
Here at Bosworth Academy we run an annual Sports 
Day for all students in Year 7-10 which is around 1000 
students. We run a mixture of traditional and non-
traditional events and host the day at Saffron Lane 
Athletics Track in Leicester. We believe that giving 
students the opportunity to compete in a high quality 
environment really adds to the day and is an 
unforgettable experience for all involved. This year, 
the event is being held on Monday 1st July. 
Year on year the cost of the event increases so this 
year, to help fund the event, we are asking 
companies if they wish to sponsor the event 
alongside fund-raising activities led by each tutor 
group as well as asking for contributions from 
parents.  
Please get in touch if you would like to sponsor this 
event to help with the costs and ensure that we can 
continue to give our students this experience. Your 
company's name will be shared on our social media 
channels and also in our 'In the Loop' newsletter and 
via communication with parents regarding the event. 
These are suggestions and can be discussed or 
adapted: 
 £500 - Sponsorship of the Sports Day x1 
 £250 - Sponsorship of the transport x4 (one per 

year group) 
 £100 - Sponsorship of the stand x 4 (one per 

year group) 
 £25 - Sponsorship of an event x 20 
If interested then please contact Liam Grest 
(liamg36@bosworthacademy.org.uk) to discuss how 
you can support this.  
Mr Grest, Curriculum Leader PE 

Sports Day 2024 
 
We are excited to inform you about the annual 
Bosworth Academy Sports Day.  

It is always an 
important event in 
the Summer Term 
calendar, which is 
an inclusive event 
offering a variety of 
activities to suit 
students of all 

abilities and interests. We believe it is an opportunity 
for all students to have a personal best aspirational 
attitude, demonstrate important social skills  as well 
as show courage. All of these values are part of the 
6C framework that we buy into at Bosworth both in 
and out of the classroom. 
As in previous years we will be holding the Sports 
Day at Saffron Lane Athletics Stadium during school 
time on Monday 1st July. All students will represent 
their tutor group in a variety of events, such as 
traditional athletics events, as well as non traditional 
events, such as tug of war, welly wanging and other 
challenges. Awards will be presented for, not only 
the most successful tutor group in the events, but 
also to individuals who demonstrate many of the 6Cs 
(character, collaboration, creativity, citizenship, 
communication, critical thinking).  Following the 
success of the quizzes and journalism tasks 
introduced last year, these will also be part of the 
build up to the day, where students can gain 
additional points for their tutor groups. 
Next week, students will be asked to sign up for the 
events they would like to take part in at Sports 
Day.  They have the choice of traditional track and 
field events along with non-traditional events such as 
wellie-wanging and swamp stomping. 
The Sports Day will always be part of the school 
calendar but in order that students can experience 
it in a stadium, rather than on our school field, we 
are asking parents and carers to make a 
contribution of £5. This will allow us to hire the 
buses and the state of the art facilities. Payment for 
this can be made via sQuid. If you have any issues in 
accessing sQuid then please contact the office on 
office@bosworthacademy.org.uk. 
Thank you to those who have already contributed, 
you can see the students’ progress towards the 
contribution goal opposite in our percentage 
thermometers. 
Many of our current and ex students tell us Sports 
Day features as one of their favourite memories of 
their time at Bosworth and we look forward to Back to Contents 

creating an event that will help produce new positive 
memories. 
Mrs Hayton, Head of Year 7/Teacher of PE 

Year 7 

19%  

Year 8 

9%  

Year 9 

6%  

Year 10 

5%  

Total  

10%  

mailto:liamg36@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:office@bosworthacademy.org.uk
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Maths Puzzle of the Week 
 
Last week’s puzzle:  How much was the present?  
 A group of 
people are 
buying their 
friend a birthday 
present. 
If each person 
pays £9, they 
have £11 spare. 
If each person 
pays £6, the 
group are £16 
short. 
Find out how much the present cost and how many 
people are in the group. 
If there are x people: 
9x — 11 = 6x + 16 
3x = 27 
X = 9 

There are 9 people, paying £70. 

 
This week’s puzzle: How Many Croissants? 
In a shop, croissants can be purchased in boxes of 6, 
9 or 14. 
It is not possible to purchase 11 croissants. 
20 croissants could be purchased by buying a box of 
6 and a box of 14. 

Work out the largest number of 
croissants that cannot be purchased from 

the shop. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Leagues 
 
Well done to 7JWI who are leading the school 
attendance leagues with 98% overall attendance. 
The tutor group were recently treated to pastries for 
their hard work. 
Who will lead the attendance league next half term? 
Mrs Whitaker, Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Uniform 
 
As we embark on the warmer weather, please can I 
remind parents that Hooded and tracksuit tops are 
not allowed to be worn at any time at Bosworth 
Academy.  
Students should be wearing their school blazer 
(Years 9,10 & 11) or school jumper (Years 7 & 8). 
 If a student is wearing a hoodie or tracksuit top in 
school it will be confiscated until the end of the 
week. Your support on this is really important to us.  

English Performances 
 
This week, Year 9 and 11 welcomed Katch 22 theatre 
into school to watch performances of Macbeth and 
An Inspector Calls. It's a pleasure to enjoy live 
theatre and see the texts 
brought to life.  
A group of 66 Year 9 
students also attended an 
evening trip to The Curve to 
watch Blood Brothers. 
Students thoroughly enjoyed 
this experience and were a 
credit to the school.  
Miss Toon, English 
Curriculum Leader 
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Link to Year 11 Revision Sessions  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Mc4rZRfeUp7NPsCHH4roKUu9g3P1sP_e6dybL47PPDw/edit#gid=0
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The possibility of bagging a bargain and the ability to sell your own unwanted items have made online marketplaces like 
Vinted and Depop into an attractive option for anyone looking to save money or make a little extra cash for themselves 
in these challenging economic times. Unfortunately, however, these services can still be misused by scammers, so it 
pays to remain vigilant for the risks associated with shopping apps. This week’s #WakeUpWednesday guide is on hand 
with some helpful pointers to protect young people (and yourself) from potential exploitation while doing business 
with others online.  
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Book Recommendations 

Key Stage Three 

 
Key Stage Four 
Joe and Imogen seem 
like the perfect couple 
- they've been in a 
relationship for years 
and are the envy of 
their friends at school. 
But after accidentally 
becoming involved in a 
tragic fatal accident, 
they become 
embroiled in a 
situation out of their 
control, and Joe and 
Imogen's relationship 

Book Talking Sessions 
 
This week we had lots of exciting new book 
recommendations for our students! 

On Wednesday 24 April and Thursday 25 April, we had 
booktalking sessions for our Year 7 & Year 9 students 
in our school library. Booktalking sessions are aimed 
at promoting reading for pleasure and enthusing our 
students about books they might not have come 
across before. 
We welcomed two librarians from Creative Learning 
Services (@MidlandsCLS https://
www.creativelearningservices.org.uk/about-us/); 
Claire and Marissa, who delivered these sessions for 
us. They selected 12 books to talk about to each 
group and read some extracts from them. We had five 
sessions for Year 7s & 2 sessions for Year 9s, so there 
were over 60 book recommendations for our Year 7 
students and over 20 for our Year 9s! All booktalked 
books are available to borrow from the school library 
and many of the students present for the sessions 
have already taken advantage of this. 
Mrs Griffiths, Librarian 

https://twitter.com/MidlandsCLS
https://www.creativelearningservices.org.uk/about-us/
https://www.creativelearningservices.org.uk/about-us/
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Teach for LiFE 
 
Want to change your career and make a real 
difference in teaching students? 
The LiFE Multi Academy Trust offers an Initial Teacher 
Training programme in partnership with Teach First. 
Click here to start your journey. 
Mrs Sterne, LiFE MAT Coordinator for ITT / ECT  

Back to Contents 

Dates For Your Diary 

We can now confirm the term dates for 2024-25 
academic year which can be found below: 
 Term Dates 2023-24 
 Term Dates 2024-25 

DATES EVENT 

Monday 6 May  May Day Bank Holiday        

School Closed 

Thursday 9 May Summer exam season starts 

Thursday 9 —               

Friday 10 May 

Y10 Geography Urban  

Fieldwork 

Monday 27—              

Friday 31 May  

Summer half term          

School Closed 

Wednesday 12 June Everyone’s Talking About 

Jamie Y8 & P16 Drama 

Thursday 20 —             

Friday 21 June 

Y12 Geography                     

Residential Peak Centre 

Thursday 20 June Y11 Prom 7-10PM                 

King Power Stadium 

Wednesday                   

10 July  

End of summer term 

GCSE Dance Showcase 

 
Our Key Stage Four Dance students demonstrated 
their skills last week during the Dance Showcase in 
front of a captive audience. 
The students were able to put into practice the 
choreography they have been working on towards 
their final GCSE grades. 
Well done to all students who took part. 
Miss Green, Teacher of Dance 

becomes slowly unravelled until the truth is out there 
for all to see. 
Structured around a dramatic and tense court case, 
the reader becomes both judge and jury in a stunning 
and page-turning novel of uncovering secrets and lies 
- who can be believed? 
Powerfully captures the heartbreak and confusion of 
first love against a backdrop of tragedies. It's not a 
happy read, but is very compelling and the verse form 
has huge amounts of depth. There is a spark of hope 
at the end. 

Alumni Get Involved 
 
Are you a former Bosworth student? We want to 
hear from you! Our alumni have returned to give 
talks and work shops to inspire the next generation. 
Complete this survey and connect with us. 
 

https://www.teachfirst.org.uk/knowledge-base/scitt/delivery-partners
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2022/09/20183113/Calendar-2023-2024.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/10/26123000/Academic-Year-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://forms.gle/wWUC6Q9gC1khWqwT7
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Bosworth Academy, Leicester Lane, Desford, Leicester, LE9 9JL  

Tel - 01455 822841 | Email - office@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Website - bosworthacademy.org.uk | Headteacher Simon Brown  

Follow us on social media: Instagram . Twitter . Facebook . LinkedIn 

Important Contact Details 
 

If you have any concerns about your child that can not be 
sorted with their form tutor or class teacher then please 
contact their pastoral team. 
 
KS3 Leader Assistant Head Teacher: Rick Moore 
rickm1@bosworthacademy.org.uk  
Head of Year 7: Kirsty Hayton 
khayton@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Assistant Head of Year 7: Ellen Wright 
ewright@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 8: David Mowbray 
dmowbray@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Assistant Head of Year 8: Wendy Sessions 
wsessions@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Pastoral Leader KS3 & 4: Kay Coxon 
kcoxon@bosworthacdemy.org.uk 
Assistant Head KS4 Leader: Tom Worn 
tworn@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 9: Jenny Jacobs 
jjacobs@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Assistant Head of Year 9: Laura McQuaid 
lmcquaid@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 10: Brogan Jones 
bjones@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Assistant Head of Year 10: Steve Hewitt 
shewitt@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 11: Lisa Milner  
lmilner@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Assistant Head of Year 11: Caroline Tallis 
ctallis@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
KS5 Leader Assistant Head Teacher: 
Louise Holdback louiseh27@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 12: Chloe Stephenson 
chloes3@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Head of Year 13: Alison Woolley 
awoolley1@bosworthacademy.org.uk  
Senior Leader & Designated Safeguarding Lead:   Nikki 
Whitaker nwhitaker@bosworthacademy.org.uk  
Report a safeguarding concern: 
DSL@bosworthacdemy.org.uk 
Student Support: 
studentjusttalk@bosworthacademy.org.uk 
Anti-Bullying Form: Report here 
Attendance Support: 
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Read All About It! 
  
Want to look up an old article?  
Our most recent In the Loop newsletters are available 
here for you to access. 
We also have specialised newsletters to keep you 
updated. Click the links to find the latest issues of: 
 Careers Newsletter  
 The Oaks Newsletter 

https://www.facebook.com/BosworthAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/bosworthacademy/
mailto:rickm1@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:khayton@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:ewright@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:dmowbray@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:wsessions@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:kcoxon@bosworthacdemy.org.uk
mailto:tworn@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:jjacobs@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:lmcquaid@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:bjones@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:shewitt@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:lmilner@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:ctallis@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:louiseh27@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:chloes3@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:awoolley1@bosworthacademy.org.uk
mailto:nwhitaker@bosworthacademy.org.uk
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mailto:studentjusttalk@bosworthacademy.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccXTl03Fek3r-9S2bQy78xaw6m-JOgYb6L2mtqtHMaQXz-SQ/viewform
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bosworth-academy/
https://www.bosworthacademy.org.uk/parents/newsletters/
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2023/10/10145451/Careers-Newsletter-Oct-2023.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/f51b5e5408c1af8f39220ed024b6bd8a/uploads/2024/03/19120119/The-Oaks-Mar-2024.pdf
https://twitter.com/BosworthAcademy

